
Lido Key Residents Association 
Membership Meeting – April 15, 2022 

 
Carl Shoffstall called the meeting to order at 10:00. 
Carl thanked Ocean Properties for hosting this meeting.  He then introduced our speakers for today and 
reminded members that there would be a membership meeting after the program. 

 
PROGRAM 

 
Gary Brumley – City ADA City Coordinator 
Gary gave a presentation about Eco Rovers, an all-terrain wheelchair to be made available at 
the beach. 
Kylie Wilson – Shorebird coordinator for Florida Audubon 
Kylie presented information about the efforts being taken to protect the nesting birds on Lido 
and other barrier islands.  The slide presentation can be found on the website. 
 
 
 

MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
Presidents Report (Carl) 
Carl Reported that: 

• The 50th Anniversary Gala was a huge success. 
• Lighting on Ben Franklin is in progress and will continue up to the beach parking lot. 

 

Treasurer Report (Jim) 
We have a balance of $30,000.16 in the regular account and $23,804.82 in the legal account.  

 
Programs Report (Beth) 
A June meeting may be possible. 
 
Social Committee Report (Kathy) 
The final meet and greet for the season will be held the Holiday Inn on May 10 at 5:00. 
 
Membership(Heidi) 
There are 934 members of the LRKA.  If you are not getting regular email notices, go to the website 
under “contact us” and send us your email address. 

 
Newsletter (Bruce) 
The next newsletter will be going out in July. 
 

Coalition of City Neighborhoods 
The CCNA had a presentation from the city on affordable housing.  We need a representative to attend 
these meetings on the first Saturday of the month 

 
Old Business: 
Bylaws: 
Highlights of changes made to the bylaws that were sent to all members we discussed.  Tim Malaney 
moved to approve the bylaws.  The motion was seconded by Madeline Peter and passed unanimously by 
the membership.  The adopted bylaws can be found on the website. 

 
 



Scholarship: 
We have received three applications for the $2,500 LKRA scholarship.  The board will be meeting for the 
final selection. 

  
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:10 


